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Dear Parent/Carers, 

Foundation Stage Two Trip to Sundown Adventureland on Thursday 30th March. 

We are organising a school trip to Sundown Adventureland as part of this term’s topic ‘Once 

upon a Time.’  The park has some amazing opportunities for the children to visit the fairy tale 

castle and the homes of other key characters such as Jack (Jack and the Beanstalk), Little Red 

Riding Hood, Goldilocks and many others.  This is the website link for Sundown 

Adventureland, please have a look at the magical experience the children will enjoy:  

https://sundownadventureland.co.uk/ 

The trip will be on Wednesday  30th March. The coach will leave school at approximately 

8.45am and return at 3.15pm so your child will need to be in school at 8.30am  We are asking 

for a voluntary contribution of £15 towards the cost of the admission and the coach. Parental 

contributions will be welcomed for this trip. However, the school reserves the right to cancel 

this trip should it consider that the net cost after taking into account voluntary contributions 

is uneconomical. Payment should be made via Parentpay no later than Monday 21st March. 

The children will need to be provided with a packed lunch, drink and wear suitable clothing 

i.e. school jumper/cardigan, comfortable trousers/jogging bottoms and trainers or other 

appropriate footwear.  We would also like the children to wear, if possible a waterproof 

coat/jacket in the event of rain. If your child is entitled to free school meals and requires a 

school packed lunch please inform the school office no later that Monday 21st March. 

 Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs N Aston 

Foundation Two Teacher 
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